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A virtual parent-teacher meeting was organized by the parent-teacher committee on 10/02/2022 in 

order to inspect the academic progress of the students, the president of this program is the principal 

of the college, Yashwant V. Patil. Moderator was Dr. Amrita Dorlikar. Introductory remarks were 

made by Dr. Chandrasekhar S. Patil. The vice principal of the college Dr. Narendra S. Bagade,, 

Dr. Vivek Chavan (Commerce Department), Dr. Sudesh Bhowate (NAAC Coordinator) were 

appointed in the guiding panel of the meeting. Concerned parents presented their child's 

educational problems in the teacher- parent meeting. Some suggestions were also given like 

Virtual classes should be conducted along with actual classes, Suggestions that more library 

facilities should be provided to the students were given by Shashikant Sharma, a parent. 

Welcoming his suggestion, Dr. Sudesh Bhowate shared his views. Major books on Hindi subjects 

are currently not available in the library, BA (First Year) in connection with Hindi subjects. Dr. 

Sumedh Nagdeve (Head of Hindi Department) assured that subject books would be available in 

the library as soon as possible to the satisfaction of the parents. Parents suggested that students' 

admission fees should be reduced during the Corona epidemic. The Parents said that the academic 

environment of the college is very good. All teachers are very cooperative. As parents we are 

satisfied and appreciate the college. On this occasion, the principal of the college Dr. Yashwant 

Patil in his presidential speech assured the parents to solve the problems related to their children 

and advised the students to come to the college regularly. Narendra Bagde and Dr. Vivek Chavan 

assured that B.Com. First year (supplementary English) classes would be conducted regularly. (2) 

The panel assured that if the number of students increases in the physical class, the virtual class 

will be conducted. Parents and studnets were instructed to fill the form of Scholarship on time. 

They can contact Kailas Rathod, incharge of Scholarship Department. College student Mr. Pramod 

Sangole from a B.A. requested that all subject classes of 6th semester of Part 3 should continue in 

virtual mode. The principal assured the students that the classes will continue in virtual mode. 

Sumedh Nagdeve proposed a vote of thanks.  A total of 87 parents and all faculty members of the 

college attended this virtual meeting present was 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


